
Fridays
 A N D  O T H E R    

" N O  B U S "
D A Y S

We will have Parent Drive Days when buses are not
running where parents are expected to drive their children.

In the mornings, these "No Bus Days" parents should drop
their children off in front of the school as usual. 

In the afternoon, students with last names beginning with
the letters A-K will be dismissed from the Third Street

entrance and cars should line up as usual. Students with
last names beginning with letters L-Z will be dismissed

from the gym entrance. Cars should enter the parking lot
from the north church entrance and exit at the Willard

Street driveway.


